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2nd November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We hope that you had a nice break over the half term. We had a busy first half term and were 
really impressed with the way that the children settled into Reception.  This half term we are 
continuing our theme of ‘Monsters and Me’. 
 
Please note that PE for Reception is on Wednesday and children must come to school 
dressed in their PE kit with appropriate footwear. Even though children will be arriving in 
their kits, please continue to ensure that all clothing is clearly named and labelled.  
 
We will continue to give out reading books on a Monday. Please ensure that your child brings 
their reading record and book into school on a Monday. The diary is a good way to 
communicate with teachers and ask any questions that you have. Please make sure you record 
when your child reads at home and keep practising the phonics sounds together. 
 
Library visits will still be on a Wednesday so please ensure books are returned weekly. 
 
We’re looking forward to all the Christmas activities and parties coming up this half term. We 
will be in touch soon with confirmed dates. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Marshall, Mr Clark and the Reception Team 


